
First Christian Church Leadership Team response to the 

potential spread of the Corona Virus.  March 15th 

As you now know, regular Sunday worship services have been 

suspended until April 5th. It is our intent to help curb the spread of and 

to protect ourselves and others from this dangerous virus.  

In the meantime, there are a several things we all can do. The office will 

remain open and phone calls will be answered. Our Bible study will 

continue each Tuesday as planned. I am asking each of you to; pray for 

those already affected, pray for those who are working very hard to 

stop the spread and find a cure, to remain safe, patient, prayerful, and 

to look out for one another with phone calls. Please do not isolate 

yourselves but stay in touch with loved ones, family and friends. 

 And one more thing. Our friends and neighbors in our nursing homes 

and hospital are all in lockdown. No visitors are allowed on the 

premises. I think it would be nice to send cards of encouragement, 

thinking of you cards, as well as sharing your favorite Bible verses with 

them. We don’t need their names, just a card and a few words written 

from your heart. You can drop them off at the church (if we are gone, 

leave in the mailbox) or call me and I will come by to pick them up. I will 

then deliver them to the nursing homes, and they will be handed out 

over the next few weeks. The more cards we have, the more lives we 

will touch with God’s Love. Let us be who God has chosen us to be.  

In His Peace,  

Rich   


